
Dates for your Diary for next half term 

18th March Year 6 Barcelona meeting in school at 5pm 

21st March Dance Festival for children in Years 3 and 4 

21st March  Year 1 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th March Year 6 Science Day at the Centre for Life 

25th March Hattrick wellbeing coffee morning all parents welcome 

28th March Year 6 Beamish Trip 

28th March Break up for Easter holidays 

 
  

  
 

Early Years 
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       Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 9th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 15th March 2024  

Reception 89% 
Year 1 92.77% 
Year 2 93.76% 

Year 3 91% 
Year 4 93.32% 

Year 5 92.83% 

Year 6 91% 
Weekly average (5-11) 91.5% 

Every child deserves the very best – give them 

their right to an education! 

 

‘Well done’ to Year 2 this week with 93% 

attendance. 

Sadly, there is a dip in our attendance this 

week. This really does need to improve! 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Zaki 

Reception Diana 

Year 1 Grace 

Year 2 Kaydie 

Year 3 Adeena 

Year 4 Kadar 

Year 5 Sophie & Evie 

Year 6 Stacee 

Hi Arp Molly 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

                         British Science Week 

This week, the children have engaged in a range of activities to 

celebrate British Science Week. There has been a buzz around 

school as children have engaged in several activities that have 

enabled them to develop a range of scientific skills; they even 

got to meet two real scientists on Monday!! 

       

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

It’s that time of year again! Children can bring a decorated 

egg to school on Monday 25th March.    Only £1 to enter! 

If you know of any families who need a       

Nursery or Reception place for their child 

starting in September, please ask them to 

contact our school office. 


